
BANKRUPTCY UPDATE
 September 29, 2015

If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Shane Pullman to the group.

Possible Training Concerning New Forms

Chambers and the Clerk's office is considering hosting training
sessions for bankruptcy attorneys and staff concerning the new
bankruptcy forms scheduled to take effect December 1, 2015. 
Training is tentatively scheduled to be held from 10:30 a.m.
until noon in the federal buildings in Aberdeen (October 13),
Pierre (October 14), Rapid City (October 15), and Sioux Falls
(October 16).  If you or any staff members are interested in
participating in such a training session, please send an e-mail to
Rick_Entwistle@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

